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NOTICE CONCERNING BUDGET AMENDMENT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all interested parties that the necessity has arisen 

to amend the Timberline Fire Protection District’s 2023 General Fund Budget; that a 

copy of the proposed Amended General Fund 2023 Budget has been filed at 19126 

Highway 119, Black Hawk, CO 80422, where the same is open for public inspection; and 

that adoption of a Resolution to Amend the General Fund 2023 Budget will be considered 

at a public meeting of the Board of Directors of the District to be held at Station 3, 19126 

Highway 119, Black Hawk, Colorado 80422, on July 24, 2024 at 6:00 P.M.  Any elector 

within the District may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the Resolution to 

Amend the General Fund 2023 Budget, inspect and file or register any objections thereto. 
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By: Jennifer Hinderman 
 Secretary to the Board 

 
 


